
Environment  and  Recreation  Committee

Meeting  Minutes

Thursday,  October  7, 2021-  6:00  p.m.

Present: Councilpersons  Joe Frederick,  Wendy  Margolis,  Jennifer  Jarret, Dennis Livrone,  and Tim Brennan,  as well

as Borough ManagerJohn  Davis.

The Minutes  of September  2, 2021 meeting  were  approved  as submitted.

John gave a Broad  Street  Park Update.  It is continuing  on schedule,  most  of the concrete  pads and sidewalks  are

complete;  most  areas have been graded and are seeded for  grass. The irrigation  system is complete  and has been

tested;  ten Oak trees have been tagged at the nursery  and will be delivered  soon. The timeframe  for  project  completion

is still on target.  Opening  dedication  ceremonies  need to be discussed and decided  on because the building  and the park

will not be completed  at the  same  time.

Broad Street  Park Sponsorship  Opportunities  were  discussed,  with  a brochure  that  has been prepared  by Lisa Borghi,

Phil Ehlinger  and Wendy  Margolis.  The brochure  will be updated  with  some changes and provided  to Borough  Council  in

October  for  approval  prior  to distribution.  All members  voted  in agreement.

The Committee  reviewed  possible  ideas for  the Broad  Street  Park Name, with  no consensus. The names  offered  were:

*  Broad  Street  Park

*  Borough  Hall  Park

*  Gateway  Greene

*  Borough  Hall  Greene

*  Broad  Commons

Wendy  will draft  a survey  for  the public  to rank them  in order  of preference,  with  the indication  that  it is meant  to assist

Council in the decision. The draft  survey  will be presented  to Borough Council next  week. All voted  in favor  of
forwarding  the above possible park names to Borough  Council to consider.

New/Old  Business:  None.

Adjourned:  6:55  p.m.


